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Dear Families 
 
It is hard to believe that the summer holidays are almost here – what a year (past 18 months) 
we have all had! Our children are truly amazing. This community has been incredibly supportive 
with everyone helping each other. Thank you to all of you for your ongoing support. A big shout 
out to our staff and governors for following all health and safety measures in and out of school. 
We have been incredibly lucky as a community to scrape through without having to close 
bubbles.  
 
Now look at this wonderful group of Year 6 children – ready to fly with bright futures ahead of 
them. On behalf of the whole school, we wish them all the very best and know they will reach 
their dreams by continuing to believe in themselves and engaging in all opportunities with 
courage and determination.  

Please look out for their superb documentary, hitting our website soon – a lasting legacy 
of their achievements on climate change this last term.  
 

Year 6 Leavers are the CHANGE-MAKERS of OUR WORLD! 
 ENJOYING, ENGAGING, EXCELLING in all opportunities.  
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CLUBS ROUNDUP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOREST SCHOOL CLUB 
Year 1 

This half term, Year 1 have enjoyed playing imaginatively 
with the forest friends (our fluffy animal toys), building 
dens, creating wild art and toasting tasty s’mores. They 
have also searched for and identified minibeasts and birds 
and showed care for their environment by doing litter picks. 

Great fun was had by all! 

ART CLUB 
Year 4 

In Art Club, we have completed some brilliant and creative 
pieces. The children have made 3D lizards, geometric pastel 
art, silhouette drawing, made paper fans and friendship 
bracelets. While each piece of artwork is individual, they 
have each developed their ability to follow instructions, use 
a modelled example and incorporate their own ideas and 
designs. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOCIAL CLUB 
Year 6 

This half term, a large number of Year 6 pupils have enjoyed taking part in social club each 
Monday. Social club is an opportunity to enjoy our final term together, to have uninterrupted 
time with the classroom teacher or their friends and enjoy the summer weather and our 
amazing school grounds. The children have relished this additional time that they have had 
together, having time to play and explore in our outdoor spaces and creating some wonderful 
memories together before they move on to their next adventure in secondary school. 

FOOTBALL CLUB 
Year 2 

This half term, Year 2 have had fun playing football and 
learning more about the beautiful game. We have learned 
about the different markings on the pitch, how to pass and 
work as a team, and of course, we have had some very 
high scoring matches! Well done to all.  

GARDENING CLUB 
Year 3 

This half-term, gardening club has grown 

their own produce- potatoes, lettuce, peas, 
soft fruit and even a courgette! We’ve 

created a bug hotel and planted sunflowers 

thoroughly engaging in our wonderful 

outdoor learning environment. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

We are the CHANGE-MAKERS of OUR WORLD! 
 Look at this lasting change – super well done and thank you Year 5s. 

We can all enjoy this space. You have made a real difference.  
ENJOYING, ENGAGING, EXCELLING 

 
 
 

ART CLUB 
Year 5 

During art club this half term, the children from year 5 have 
designed and painted the KS1 playground wall! They have 
made the playground a much brighter, more inviting place 
to be. Well done year 5 art club!  



 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND DATES 
 

 Wednesday 21st July – early pick up: KS1 – 1.00pm. KS2 1.10pm 

 Wednesday 8th September – Children return to school 

 School Uniform remains the same for September 2021 

 

 From September, we have a new catering provider. This is very exciting for 
our school. We have listened to parent and pupil voice about meals, portions 
and prices and we are very pleased to welcome ABM to our school, a small but 
thriving organisation specialising in healthy and sustainable food. Please see 
the flyer and new price and offer below.  

 
SUMMER OFFERS / RESOURCES FOR LEARNING and FAMILIES 
 

 The library Summer reading challenge is running again this year. Please visit your local 
library or https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ to get involved. It is great fun and it 
helps keep reading a focus during the summer holiday. 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Watch the Wild World Heroes video trailer. Wild World Heroes, Summer Reading Challenge 

2021 is here! Get ready for a summer of reading fun with the official video trailer 

summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

 

 
 

 
 New website for parents to help their children catch-up - The department for 

education has launched an information site for parents, to support children of all age 
ranges and abilities catch up on lost learning from the pandemic. The site features 

FRIDAYS – from September 2021, early Friday closing remains in place.  
 
From September, Friday Afternoon provision is available: 1.10 – 3.10 

 Free places offered to fulltime working families with no other options available. 
 Childcare option available 1.10 – 3.10 - same cost as FUNZONE: £7 for the whole 

session, per child.  
Please note places need to be booked by the Monday to ensure cover is in place. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://educationcatchup.campaign.gov.uk/


advice and support for parents of children with special educational needs and disabilities 
(SEND), as well as programmes, resources and activities for children and young people 
this summer. Further information can be found on the education catch-up for your 
child homepage. 
 

 You can find out about a whole range of courses and information – including summer 
holiday activities (including a link to the brilliant summer activities booklet from Together 
for Families) - to share with parents and carers on our 
website: https://www.headstartkernow.org.uk/parents--carers/   

  

 Taking the stress out of summer for a child with autism - Autism Together  
A blog post full of top tips and ideas for parents and carers on the Autism 
Together website   

   

 Headstart Kernow 5 Ways to 
Wellbeing - Summer 
Challenge (for 10 – 16-
year olds)   
Inspired by some terrific work of Y7 
students at Wadebridge School this 
term we’re holding a Summer 5 
Ways to Wellbeing Challenge. 
Prizes include some great wellbeing books and a chance to get your artwork / 
photography professionally produced and printed to be included in a Back to 
School Survival Kit being distributed in Cornwall next term… more details   

  
  

 Young People and Parents & Carers: Join the Anna Freud Centre for some PIE 
this summer…   

 The Summer Participation & Involvement Event (Summer PIE) is an event 
dedicated to giving young people and parents & carers the opportunity to engage in 
a variety of FREE exciting online wellbeing workshops. Follow this link for more 
information / booking.  

  

 SEN Resources Blog – #CatchUpOnPlaying – Summer 
activities. This summer holiday we have launched the 
completely free initiative ‘Catch Up on Playing’ where we will 
be sharing free inspiration of play-based activities all 
summer. Helping families to focus on fun and play this 
summer.  
We have a dedicated Facebook group that you can join for 
ideas. We also have some free downloads giveaways to win 
free toys and resources throughout the summer!  Find out 
more and download the poster to share with families.   

  

 Primary Schools’ Summer Shake Up Challenge  
Public Health England have created a Summer Shake Up 
Challenge Sharing with families toolkit, a downloadable 
package of materials which you can use to help spread the word to parents and carers 
to encourage  physical activity over the summer. Also available is a digital 10 Minute 
Shake Up games pack filled with fun games for families to enjoy together at home.  
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN STARS 
 

 
 
 

Have a wonderful, relaxing and safe summer everyone! 
We will see you back on Wednesday, September 8th.  

Best wishes 
Susannah Storey, Headteacher and the St Day and Carharrack Team. 



 


